
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to Spring 2nd half term. 
 

Dates to remember: 

• Thursday 5th March- World Book Day dress up 

and parent and child reading breakfast.  

• Friday 6th March- Durham Cathedral Family 

Assembly Year 1 and Year 2 pupils @ 2:40pm.  

• Wednesday 18th March – Parents’ evening 2pm-

7pm. Appointments will be sent out nearer to 

the time. Children to be collected at 2pm.  

• Thursday 19th March- Parents’ evening 3:30-

6pm. Appointments will be sent out nearer to 

the time.  

• Friday 27th March- Easter service at St. Phillip 

and St. James @ 2.45pm. Leaving school at 

2:15pm to walk down to the church.  

• Wednesday 1st April- Easter Egg decorating in 

school. 

• Friday 3rd April- CLIC Sargent Fundraising day- 

A letter with more information will follow.  

• Friday 3rd April- Celebrations assembly @ 

2:00pm.  

• Friday 3rd April break up for Easter return 

Monday 20th April.  

Clubs: 

Monday – KS1 + Reception Board Games Club  

KS1 & KS2 Drama Club 

Tuesday – KS1 Booster Club (parents will be 

informed who these children are)  

Thursday – Parent and Child Homework Club  

Friday – KS1 and KS2 Football Club 

All clubs are 3.15 – 4.15pm. Clubs will begin on 

the 25th February.  

 

PE: 

Class 3 PE lessons will be on a Monday and a 

Friday. Please make sure that your child has 

their PE kit in school on these days including 

outdoor PE shoes. Hopefully in the coming 

weeks the weather will improve so please 

can all children bring in PE shoes e.g. 

PLIMSOLES or TRAINERS. 
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If you have any questions or queries, please 

do not hesitate to ask. 

Miss Marr 

Please ensure that your child has their reading 

book with them every day. We read many times 

during the week. 
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2019 Spring Term Topics and Books 
 

Our literacy book this half term is The Bear 

and The Piano by David R. L. Litchfield.  

Our Annual Egg Decorating contest will take place in 

Celebrations Assembly. Please send two hard boiled 

eggs for your child to decorate in school Wednesday 

1st April. 

Celebrations Assembly will take place in the school 

hall on Friday 3rd April at 2pm. All are welcome to 

attend.    


